
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the San Gabriel Basin Restoration Fund in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is San Gabriel Basin Water Quality Authority, 

located at: 

 

1720 W. Cameron Ave. 

Suite 100 

West Covina, CA 91790 

 

The funding would be used for groundwater cleanup in the San Gabriel Basin and the Central 

Basin in Southern California. It will support activities at 32 active groundwater cleanup projects 

that use the latest technology to remove contaminants. The Basin provides 90% of the drinking 

water supplies for over 1.8 million residents, of which more than 400,000 are in disadvantaged 

communities.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Judy Chu 

Member of Congress 


